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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3389, as introduced, requires the State Board of Education, in consultation with the State 

Regents for Higher Education and the State Board of Career and Technology Education, to study 

and make recommendations to the legislature regarding possible changes to state public school 

graduation requirements.  

 

The measure requires the State Board of Education to engage stakeholders, including educators, 

business members and community partners.  

 

The Board is required to submit any recommendations by the start of the 2021 Legislative 

Session, and may continue the study thereafter as needed.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Upon review, it is anticipated that this measure will not result in a negative fiscal impact on the 

state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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